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18 October 2016 

 

Your reference: D Feinberg  

 

Le Val, North Block, South Wing 

45 Jan Smuts Avenue 

Westcliff 

2193 

Per email: Davidf@rwr.co.za  

Per email: gisellec@rwr.co.za  

For attention: Rosin Wright Rosengarten 

                       WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

Dear Ms. Rosengarten 

 
 
RE: NASPERS LTD AND MEDIA24; DIE BURGER (PTY) LTD / COPYRIGHT PROTECTION IN THE NAME OF 

DAVID ROBERT LEWIS 
 
 
Your letter of 12 October 2016 sent under cover of an even of same date, together with your email of 18 
October 2016 has reference.   
 
We acknowledge receipt of your letter, and undertake to let you have our formal reply on or before Friday, 28 
October 2016.  Our client is currently travelling abroad for business, and therefore not available to give us 
instructions regarding this matter. 
 
Your email of 12 October 2016 was rerouted to the junk mail folder of info@masconsulting.co.za as a result of 
the firewall software we have installed.  The letter was only brought to our attention today when it was 

file:///C:/Users/Andrea/Dropbox%20(Maserumule%20Database)/MASERUMULE%20TOETS/STATIONARY%20(logo,%20letterheads)/LETTERHEAD/Davidf@rwr.co.za
mailto:gisellec@rwr.co.za
mailto:info@masconsulting.co.za


 

 

2 

resent.  To prevent a similar delay from transpiring in future, kindly refer all correspondence pertaining to this 
matter directly to me.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the delay. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Andrea de Jongh 
Maserumule 
Corporate Employment Law 

 


